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11 November 2004

Ms Clare Turner

PO Box 667
BROKEN HILL NSW 2880

Dear Ms Turner_ e

Project 3095 The Politics of Advancing Nursing

Further to my letter dated 22 September 2004, | am pleased to inform you that approval of the above
project has been confirmed following receipt of the additional information you submitted on 2
November 2004. Please ensure that the expected time commitment for participants is added to the
letter of introduction and that the details of the secretary of SBREC is amended to those on this
letterhead.

Approval is valid for the period of time requested and is given on the basis of information provided in
the application, its attachments and the information subsequently provided. In accordance with the
undertaking you provided in the application, please inform the Social and Behavioural Research
Ethics Committee, giving reasons, if the research project is discontinued before the expected date of
completion and report anything which might warrant review of ethical approval of the protocol. Such
matters include

e serious or unexpected adverse effects on participants;
e proposed changes in the protocol; and
e unforeseen events that might affect continued ethical acceptability of the project.

May | draw to your attention that, in order to comply with monitoring requirements of the National
Statement on Ethical Conduct in Research Involving Humans an annual and/or final report must be
submitted in due course. If a report is not received beforehand, a reminder notice will be issued in
twelve months' time. A copy of the report pro forma is available from the SBREC website
hitp://www.flinders.edu.au/research/office/ethics/index.html.

Yours sincerely

Sandy Huxtable
Secretary i
SOCIAL AND BEHAVIOURAL RESEARCH ETHICS COMMITTEE

c.c. DrJackie Jones, Nursing & Midwifery
Dr Sandra Dunn, Level 7, FMC, Adelaide SA 5001

NB: If you are a scholarship holder and you receive funding for your research through the National
Health & Medical Research Council please forward a copy of this letter to the Head, Higher Degree
Administration and Scholarships Office, for forwarding to the NHMRC.
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Location: Sturt Road, Bedford Park, South Australia.



